
From: Zak Sebelius <  

Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2025 8:34 PM 

To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca>;  

Subject: Support for palmberg rezoning 

 

Dear Galiano LTC, I'm writing this to express my full support for the palmberg rezoning, 

PLRZ20240003. We as a community should all be working towards producing more products 

locally, and supporting local businesses to meet our needs rather than always importing products 

and services from off island. We need to address the current zoning scarcity so that small 

businesses can have land to operate on. I'm very familiar with the lot and the sound ideas that 

Leif is proposing with this application and I think that these are ventures that will benefit the 

community as a whole. Please approve this application.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Zak Sebelius 

 

 


